Labour Department urges employers to
show understanding and flexibility in
handling work arrangements

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following message as soon as possible and repeat it
at suitable intervals:

In view of the road and traffic conditions in the vicinity of Central,
Admiralty and Wan Chai this morning, the Labour Department (LD) today (June
12) urged employers to give due consideration and be flexible if employees
cannot resume work in time because of commuting problems.
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